
7. MANCHESTER STREET – MOTOR CYCLE STAND 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, Area Engineer - Linwood, DDI 372-2625 

Corporate Plan Output:   

 
 The purpose of this report is to relocate a motor cycle stand in Manchester Street. 
 
 A motor cycle stand was established on the west side of Manchester Street south of Welles Street to provide 

parking for a motor cycle business.  The business has now moved to the other side of the street and north of its 
original location and they have requested that the motor cycle stand be relocated. 

 
 Recommendation: 1.  That the “motor cycle stand” on the west side of Manchester Street commencing 

at a point 25.5 metres from its intersection with Welles Street and extending in a 
southerly direction for a  distance of 6.5 metres be removed. 

 
  2. That a “motor cycle stand” be created on the east side of Manchester Street 

commencing at its intersection with the north kerb of Welles Street and 
extending in a northerly direction for a distance of 6.5 metres. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


